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In responding to this request, entries for a subject/standard have been used as a proxy for schools 
offering a subject or standard. This is because NZQA does not hold information on which schools 
offer subjects or standards; we only hold information on schools that report entries and/or results for 
standards to us. 
 
The specified achievement standards are classified in the Directory of Assessment Standards under 
the subject domain of Digital Technologies. 
 
As part of the commitment to open and transparent government, NZQA is proactively releasing 
responses to Official Information Act requests which are of public interest. NZQA intends to publish 
its response to this request on its website as part of its next quarterly release of documents. Your 
name and contact details will be removed before publication.  
 
If you require further assistance or believe we have misinterpreted your request, please contact 

 in the Office of the Chief Executive, email @nzqa.govt.nz 
or telephone (04) 463  
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official 
Information Act 1982, to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsman at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. You can also telephone 0800 802 502 or write to the Ombudsman 
at PO Box 10152, Wellington, 6143. 
 
 
 
Nāku nā 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr Grant Klinkum 
Pouwhakahaere/Chief Executive  
 
 
 
 
 




















